Branford Conservation and Environment Commission P.O. Box 150 Branford Town Hall Branford, Connecticut

MINUTES

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 1st, 2017 7:30 P.M. CANOE BROOK SENIOR CENTER 11 CHERRY STREET, BRANFORD, CT

Present: Chairman Karen Hannon, Michael McGuinness and Eleanor Saulys; also present Clerk -

Jaymie Frederick

Absent: Karyl Lee Hall, Carol Kaminsky, Bob Davis, Dan FitzGerald, and James Yakimoff

No official business was discussed due to lack of quorum.

Bill Horne informed Commission members that were present that there will be a public meeting November 29th from 7-9 to inform the public about the process of the Plan of Conservation and Development revision. He wants to see something about sea level rise and energy infrastructure in the revision. Mentioned renewable energy, micro-grids, and charging stations for electric cars. Commission also mentioned lighting and underground utilities.

Commissioner Jonathan Katz resigned.

TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE